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Katten will present the “Emerging Trends in Biometric Data Regulation and Litigation” webinar at 2:00 
p.m. (ET) on Thursday, July 13. Litigation partners Charles DeVore and Geoffrey Young will discuss 
the rising tide of biometric regulation and litigation as the penalties for companies' missteps regarding 
the collection and use of biometric information continue to grow, especially in Illinois (under the 
Biometric Information Privacy Act) and New York City (under the NYC Biometric Identifier Information 
Law), as well as how companies can enhance compliance and reduce litigation risk in this changing 
regulatory landscape.

For more information, contact Mary Nardi.
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